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          Friday 10th December 2021 

 

Dear Parent / Carers, 

As we draw towards the end of this term and look forward to the Christmas break, I am writing to confirm 

our arrangements for the final week of term and the beginning of next term: 

Thursday 16th December 2021 

Final day of term for all Sixth Form students (3:00pm finish time). 

Friday 17th December 2021 

Final day of term for Year 7-11 - students will leave the school site at 12:30pm. 

Tuesday 4th January 2022 

Staff training day - the school is closed to students. 

Wednesday 5th January 2022 

Onsite School testing for all students.  Students will only attend school to take a lateral flow test then go 

home. 

Thursday 6th January 2022 

All students return to school. 

Finally, thank you for all of the kind donations and food parcels that we will be donating to the Waterloo 

Food bank. We will continue to take donations throughout next week.  

Wishing you all a restful weekend. 

 

Mr. M Schofield 

Headteacher 


